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FTHB BULLETIN #4 (FY 2021-2022) 

TO:   Participating FTHB Lenders (HOME & PLHA)  

FROM:  Susan Guarino - HHPWS – Housing 

DATE:   September 2, 2021  

SUBJECT:  CHANGE OF ADDRESS FOR HHPWS HOUSING UNIT  
              

 

Please note that the County of Riverside Housing, Homelessness Prevention and 
Workforce Solutions (HHPWS) Housing Unit will be moving to a new location as 
of Monday, September 6, 2021. Our new address will be 3403 Tenth Street, 
Suite # 300, Riverside, CA 92501.  
 
Due to the moving process, we expect a disruption to phone, email and fax 
service from Thursday, September 3rd through Tuesday September 7th. We 
apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience during this time.  
 
Below please find the new phone numbers for HHPWS Homeownership staff 
effective as of September 6, 2021. Staff email addresses will remain the same.  
 

Susan Guarino            951-955-4861  
 
Deysi Salazar Sanchez    951-955-0784  

  
For more information:  If you have any questions or would like more 
information, contact the HHPWS Housing staff at (951) 955-0784 or 
www.rchomelink.com.  

 
Susan Guarino  sguarino@rivco.org  
Deysi Salazar Sanchez      dssanchez@rivco.org 
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